
From: Eileen Potts Dawson  

Date: Fri, Oct 31, 2014 at 3:19 PM 

Subject: Re: The Badger Herald story on proposed 3414 Monroe St. redevelopment... 

To: John Imes  

As I remarked earlier I live two streets away on Minakwa Drive, and Gates & Brovi has changed 

what was an out of the way little neighborhood into a giant parking lot. On more than a few 

occasions I've been barely able to turn into my driveway because of how packed the street is 

from customers. Thank you Landmarks Commission, and I'm not sure what neighborhood they 

think supports the development, but it's not mine. 

 


